
School Vision Action Plan 

Following a “Vision Working Party” meeting on February 14th 2019, where staff, governors and parents joined together to generate ideas on how to ensure 

our new vision is embedded, this action plan was created. 

Focus 
area 

Why? 
The Rationale 

What? 
What will be done? 

Who? 
Who will make sure this 

is done? 

When? 
What is the 
timescale?  

Caring Our children want to be 
in a caring environment. 
Children need to learn 
how to be a caring citizen. 

Change some of the 12 Core Values to incorporate qualities from the 
vision e.g. caring, happy, dedicated etc 

SMSC and British 
Values Lead – Mrs 
James 

March 2019 

Fundraising to support others in need. Introduce “penny pots” for 
each class to raise funds for a charity of their choice. Support charity 
events such as Red Nose Day, Children in need etc 

Class teachers 
Fundraising Leads – 
Miss Pole and Miss 
Booth 

From Feb 
half term 
until end of 
academic 
year. 

Buddy systems. In playground introduce a Buddy Bench for children 
who need someone to play with and reading buddies to support 
younger readers. Buddies for new members of the school. 

Headteacher to 
organise Buddy 
Bench. 
Deputy Head: 
Reading Buddies 
Year 6 after SATS 

Summer 
term – Year 6  

Community Our children need to feel 
like they belong, that 
they contribute and they 
understand their place in 
society.  

Be involved in improving aspects of the local area e.g. Poppy events, 
restoring historical buildings, opening of new buildings, being part of 
local festivals etc 

Class teachers and 
headteacher 

Ongoing as 
and when 
events 
happen in 
local area. 

Inviting parents to be part of after school clubs. Sports lead Mr 
Soppitt 

Ongoing 

Visits to local museums and community buildings e.g. local library. Class teachers, 
literacy lead Miss 
Hez, History lead 
Miss Murrie 

Ongoing 



Build the school PTA to support fundraising to fund visits and visitors 
in the community. Organise evening PTA meeting. 

Fundraising leads 
Miss Pole and Miss 
Booth 

Summer 
term 

Safe Our children need to be 
safeguarded from harm 
by the adults in their lives 
and need to be equipped 
with the skills to keep 
themselves safe.  

Introduce safe use of drugs and alcohol to the PSHE curriculum PSHE lead – Mrs 
Richards 

Summer 
term 

E- safety lessons, regularly and age appropriate. ICT lead – Mr Soppitt 
Digital leaders 

Ongoing 

Visitors to school e.g. NSPCC, Police, Fire Brigade, Road Safety Officer,  Headteacher – Mrs 
James 

Ongoing 

Dedicated Our children need to have 
the aspiration and 
resilience to be whoever 
they want to be. 

Visits from local sporting persons to talk about how they have 
dedicated their lives to their dream to succeed. 

Sports lead – Mr 
Soppitt 

Ongoing 

Careers week – children to meet members of the working public to 
find out what it takes to become a variety of job roles in the 
community. 

Headteacher – Mrs 
James 

May 2019 

Valued Everyone in our school 
should feel valued, that 
their opinions matter and 
that their voice will be 
heard. 

Introduce worry books. Children to be able to write a concern in a 
private book to give to the teacher if they want to take to them. 

Class teachers March 2019 

Diverse Our children need to 
understand and accept 
the diverse world they 
live in. 

Inviting groups from other cultures and religions into our school or 
visiting other cultures in the community. 

International lead – 
Mrs Hudson 
RE lead – Mr Soppitt 

Ongoing 

Begin exploring ways of taking children to other parts of the country 
and perhaps abroad. 

Headteacher – Mrs 
James 

Ongoing 

Modern Our school needs to keep 
up with the times and 
move at the same pace as 
technology changes 

To launch a Facebook account for the school, to celebrate the great 
things we do and promote the school. 

Headteacher – Mrs 
James 

Summer 
term 

 


